
Newsletter 

February 1, 2022 

By Barbara Bruce 

Goodbye, January, Hello February! Please be a good month                                                     
and bring smiles and happiness to my family and friends.  

January was a busy month here in Twin 
Shores! 

8th — we had our annual Welcome Back 
Brunch hosted by Joan and Ann 

18th  -  Soup Cook Off hosted by Jack and 
Kaye and Al and Dottie.  11 great soups were 
available to taste and enjoy.  Congratulations 
to Ann Dolan for winning first prize!  Can’t 
wait to do it again next year. 

22nd - Annual Penny Sale hosted by Barbara.  
Social Committee profit was a whopping 
$1,635.00.  Thank you everyone. 

28th  -  Elvis was back in the park hosted by 
Carla.  Lots of good music, dancing and fun. 

5th and 19th  -  Bar Poker hosted by Frank 
and Lauren 

 February events: 

2nd - Bar Poker hosted by Frank and Lauren 

8th - Baked Potato dinner hosted by Joan 
and Vickie 

12th  -  Saturday coffee hosted by Carol 
Richards 

13th - Superbowl party hosted by Donnie.  
Please sign up in the clubhouse 

16th - Bar Poker hosted by Frank & Lauren 

26th - Evening in Paris hosted by Joan and 
Ann 

Please see the bulletin board in the           
clubhouse for signup sheets and more           

information. 

 News around the… 

Tom and Lil Mahoney had a Blessing of their new home and an open house on the 3rd. 

Tom and Jacinta Leyne are down in Key West this week celebrating their                                
50th Wedding Anniversary.  Congrats Tom and Jacinta! 

WORKSHOP  -  Friday, February 11th at 9:00 in the clubhouse 

BOARD MEETING  -  Friday, February 18th at 9:00 in the Clubhouse 

Check for daily activities in the clubhouse bulletin board                                                            
(cards, bingo, dominoes, trivia) 

New property management company  -  Capstone Association Management 

Dylan Clements  -  941– 554-8838 


